Office of the City Council



America's First Settlement Established 1559

August 21, 2017

Chairman Doug Underhill Escambia County Board of County Commissioners 221 Palafox PL Pensacola, FL 32502

Re: Triumph Gulf Coast Project Solicitation

Dear Commissioner Underhill,

We are in receipt of your letter dated July 12, 2017 regarding the solicitation list request for five proposed projects and/or programs from the City Council.

The City Council will work with the Mayor's Office in developing the list for the City of Pensacola and will make such submission in accordance with the process set forth by the County and in compliance with the Gulf Coast Economic Corridor Act.

Thank you for this notification. We look forward to working with Escambia County in developing projects and programs that with benefit the citizens of Pensacola and Escambia County.

Sincerely,

Brian Spencer

President

Pensacola City Council

CC:

Mayor Ashton J. Hayward

Members, Pensacola City Council